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Daniel Sarnoff

From: Jeff Ahne
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2023 1:00 PM
To: Jerry Barberio; Daniel Sarnoff
Cc: James Barney
Subject: Town of Rye 

Good afternoon Jerry and dan  
 
Yesterday i did a sight meet with Town of Rye Administrator Debbie Reisner, Director of Grounds and Facilities Victor 
Federico and Park director Russ Gold. We discussed the village of mamaroneck supplying 1 Big pay loader ( highway) 
with operator, 1 small pay loader (parks) 1 beach machine and tractor (parks) each with its operator ( 3 men plus one 
supervisor) to assist with helping them level and correct the sand on Oakland beach.  
 
The town of rye has received funding from FEMA due to Ida to do a beach restoration since they lost so much sand 
during IDA. They could not secure the funding and contract in time for them to open their beach for the season and 
asked for help from the village. 
I looked at the project yesterday and our own upcoming projects and timeline here in the village and i believe that we 
can assist the Town of Rye for 2 days 16 hours, 3 operators, and 1 supervisor.  
 
 When the Village got hit by Ida The town of Rye and Debbie were one of the first ones to reach out to assist in anyway 
they could.  
 
Thanks  
Jeff Ahne  
 
 
 
 
Get Outlook for iOS 


